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March 8th, 2024 

 

As we continue to prepare for the upcoming events for our 2024 Collège Miles Macdonell Collegiate 

graduates, we would like to share some important information and dates. 

Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad Parent Committee Meeting – March 13th 

Any parents who would like to attend the Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad Parent Committee are welcome 

to attend our next meeting on Wednesday, March 13th at 5:30pm in the library at the school. 

Grade 12 Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad Student Presentation – March 18th 

On March 18th, all graduating students will be invited into the theatre for a brief presentation on Dinner, 

Dance and Safe Grad in period 2 or 3.  This is an optional event for our graduates and tickets will go on 

sale on May 6th.  Any graduates who wish to attend the Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad event will receive 

the required documents on March 19th.  All outstanding fees and documentation must be submitted to 

the office prior to students having access to purchase tickets, which will go on sale on May 6th. 

Grad Picture Retakes – April 1st-5th  

Please be advised that Graduation Photo Retakes will take place in the Dance Studio at Collège Miles 

Macdonell Collegiate on April 1st-5th.   

Appointments are 20 minutes, and the sitting fee is $35.  We strongly encourage all students to have 

their graduation photos taken for the school composite if they have not done so already.   

For more information and the link to sign up for your photo session, please see the attached document. 

Grade 12 Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad Parent Meeting – April 17th  

There will be a parent meeting to provide families of graduating students information on the Dinner, 

Dance and Safe Grad event.  This meeting will be held in the theatre on Wednesday, April 17th at 

5:30pm.  At this time, we’ll also be requesting parent volunteers to sign up to help the night of the 

event. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

CMMC Administration 

 


